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2017 

INDIAN HILL MONTHLY NEWSLETTTER  

School Closings 

Jan. 2 ð Winter Break  

Jan. 16 ð Martin Luther King  Day 

Jan. 27 ð Chinese New Year 

Second Marking Period 

ends on Jan. 26 th .  

BOE Meeting 

Jan. 25th 

8:00 pm @ Satz 

STUDENT COUNCIL MEETING 
 

Jan. 10th 

3:35-4:15 in Music Rm. B 

     HAPPY NEW YEAR!  

       

    

       

 

 

 

Please make sure your child is dressed 

appropriately with coats, hats and gloves.  

They will continue to go out for recess if the 

weather is above 32 degrees.  

 
 

 

Fourth and Sixth Grades will see an 

Electricity Demonstration  with Mr. Woods 

during the month of January.  
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IHS TALENT SHOW  

 

January 12
th

 7:00 @ HOLMDEL HIGH SCHOOL  

 

Rehearsal Dates:  

Jan. 3, 5, 10 @ IH S 3:35 -4:30  

Final Dress Rehearsal:  Jan. 11 @ HHS 5:00 -6:30  

 

AUDITIONS FOR "THE LION KING"!  

Disney's The Lion King has captivated the imagination of audiences around 

the world!  The African savanna comes to life on stage with Simba, Rafiki 

and an unforgettable cast of characters as they journey from Pride Rock 

to th e jungle... and back again, in this inspiring, coming -of -age tale. 

Auditions for the spring musical "THE LION KING" will be held on 

February 1st  and February 2nd from 3:30 -4:30pm.   

Show dates are May 3 rd  and 4th . 

Please check Indian Hillõs website for more information and sign -ups! 

 

Be on the lookout for stage crew sign ups on the  

Indian Hill website in late January.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note that the Spring Band and Chorus Concert has been re -scheduled from  

Wednesday, May 24 to Monday, May 22 nd. 

 

Picture Make - ups 

Jan. 24 th  

Forms are in the main office.  

 

 

Geography Bee  

Final competition will be held in 

the Cafetorium on Jan. 20th for 

the top ten scoring finalists.  

 

 
Media Center News:  

 

Jan.  5
th

 ð Student & Staff Celebrations of Save Me a Seat  

(during school hours)  

 

Jan. 11
th

 ð Author Sarah Weeks will visit the school.  

 

Jan. 26
th

 thru Feb. 3
rd

 ð Scholastic Book Fair  

 

Student Council  

 

Student Council will continue to collect  toiletries, coats, and gently used books.  All items may 

be dropped off in the turquoise bins near the main office or in Music Room B.  

Thank you, 



 

 

Happy New Year everyone! In 

reflecting on all the learning at Indian 

Hill so far this year, I thought I would 

share a picture from our literacy 

classrooms in grades 4 and 5. Since 

our teachers were trained through 

the Rutgers Literacy Center last year, 

they have become guided reading 

experts, working with your children in 

small reading groups to give them the 

extra individualized attention they 

need to improve their fluency and 

comprehension as readers. As I visit 

these strong literacy classrooms, I see 

teachers observing students as they 

read from books at their instructional 

reading levels. Matching texts to 

student reading ability is a 

cornerstone of reading workshop 

where students engage in 

conversations about the text and the 

teacher focuses on listening to 

individual students read, making 

notes that guide future instruction. 

During guided reading, students work 

on strategies they will then apply to 

their own independent reading as 

they are taught to create meaning 

within the text and learn to monitor 

their own reading processes. Since 

ǘƘŜ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ ǎŜƭŜŎǘǎ ŀ ǘŜȄǘ ŀǘ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΩ 

instructional level, this means 

students can learn to solve problems 

through rereading, observing, and 

making notes. Additional practice 

comes from noticing and noting as 

they read, reading to themselves or 

aloud for the teacher, and discussing 

what they notice while reading. 

Teaching points help students 

develop deep thinking skills as they 

make connections across the book. In 

this way, we see our students 

transfer all of that learning into their 

ƻǿƴ άŎƘƻƛŎŜ ōƻƻƪǎέ ŀǎ ǘƘŜȅ Ŧƻƭƭƻǿ 

the path to becoming lifelong 

readers! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Happy New Year! We hope you all enjoyed your holidays!  

 

We are back and ready to goé our second half of the year starts off with our PLG meeting 

on Friday, January 6 featuring a speaker from the Holmdel Police department. Next up is 

our Family Fun Bingo Night with great prizes!  

 In February comes our candy grams and Gertrude Hawk chocolate sales and in March our 

biggest fundraiser event of the year - our Indian Hill Boardwalk!  

Those are just a few of the fun things coming this year!  

 Looking forward to a great 2017!  

Thank you as always for your support.  

 

Debbie Brew & Lori Umbrino  

Co-Presidents  

Indian Hill School PLG  

 

 

PLEASE NOTE -  IMPORTANT DATE CHANGES : 

We have changed our monthly PLG meeting in January from 1/3/17 to Friday 1/6/17. Our 

meeting will include a speaker from the Holmdel Police Department .  

 

Indian Hill PLG Family Fun Bingo night date has been changed from Friday, January 20th 

to Thursday, January 19th. We made this change to accommodate for those wanting to 

attend the Satz musical on the 20th. Details and registration information coming soon.  

Remember, Family Fun Bingo is a PLG memberõs only event. If you want to check if you are 

a PLG member please contact our VP Membership Laura Bachmann:  laurambach@gmail.com 

 

Following is the link to pay for membership:   

https://www.holmdelparents.org/main/indian -hill -school/  

 

PLG NEWS  

 

1/6  - PLG Meeting 9:30 am 

1/6 ð School Store  

1/19 ð Bingo Night  6:00 pm 

https://www.holmdelparents.org/main/indian-hill-school/


SHOE COLLECTION:  

We are accepting shoes now for our shoe recycling drive! Please see attached flyer for 

details.   

 

PLG CARDS: 

Did you get your PLG Community Discount Card? So many fantastic savings, itõs a gift that 

keeps on giving all year long!  

Please return this form to school with your student:  

https://www.holmdelparents.org/wp -content/uploads/2016/11/image -2.jpeg  
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